
 

 

State Water Resources Control Board 

 

March 27, 2023 

 

PROPOSED ORDER ON PETITION FOR RECONSIDERATION OF                   
ORDER WR 2022-0176 ON WATER RIGHT APPLICATION 30531B BY THE CITY OF 
STOCKTON 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

Enclosed with this letter is a proposed order prepared by the Administrative Hearings 
Office (AHO) on the City of Stockton’s petition for reconsideration of the State Water 
Resources Control Board’s (State Water Board or Board) Order WR 2022-0176.  Order 
WR 2022-0176 denied and, in the alternative, canceled water right Application 30531B 
of the City of Stockton for a permit to appropriate water from the San Joaquin River.   

The AHO is transmitting this proposed order to the Clerk of the Board and anticipates 
that the State Water Board will consider whether to adopt the proposed order during the 
Board meeting on April 18, 2023. 

The AHO will send copies of the agenda of the Board meeting to the service list for this 
proceeding when the Clerk of the Board posts the agenda, which normally is 10 days 
before the meeting.  The agenda will specify the deadline for submitting written 
comments on the proposed order and the process for appearing at the Board meeting to 
make oral comments. 

 

March 27, 2023                     /s/ Nicole L. Kuenzi              
        Nicole Kuenzi 
        Presiding Hearing Officer 
 
 
 
Enclosed:   2023-03-27 Proposed Order on Petition for Reconsideration of  
  Order WR 2022-0176 


